
Special Announcement:

Due to uncontrollable circumstances, Pro Cooperative will be closing the Rolfe Feed 
Mill effective July 29th 2022. With the short notice of our closure, Pro will continue to 
make feed for transitioning customers during the month of August or until inventory 

runs out at the Rolfe Feed Mill. Pro chose to close the Rolfe Feed Mill due to retirement 
of personnel, lack of personnel, and the lack of margin at the Rolfe Feed Mill. With 

the closing of the Rolfe Feed Mill, this will impact some dairy and beef customers in 
the area. Please know we have bagged feed options available as an alternative. If you 

would need to order some bagged feed, please contact our feed department. 

Pro Cooperative’s Rolfe Feed Mill will be closing effective July 29th, 2022 
and transitioning current feed customers through the month of August. 


